
 
 

QCT Board Meeting 5 May 2023: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At the eleventh meeting of its new three-year term, the Board: 

• considered the future direction of the certification function in Queensland including recent 
state and national developments 

• approved for implementation a new QCT Risk Policy, Risk Framework and revised Corporate 
Risk Register template to be used in reporting to the Audit and Risk Committee 

• accepted the March Financial Report as a true and accurate representation of the Q1 2023 
financial position and performance of the QCT  

• supported the new format for quarterly reporting against the new QCT Strategic Plan 2023 – 
2026 

• considered a summary of outcomes of the Griffith University Summit 2020 attended by 
education stakeholders. 


